
October 2019 

Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner 

10 Mile & Berg Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation 

Notice 

Attention Southfield Residents: 

As you are all aware, the 10 Mile & Berg sanitary sewer rehabilitation project has gone on longer than anticipated 

due to unforeseen issues on the project. Upon further inspection of the pipe, Lanzo has discovered that additional time, 

effort, and resources will be needed to complete the project. It will take till the end of November to complete, with all 

surface restoration work to be completed in the spring. Upon completion in November, all side roads will be reopened for 

normal use. Lanzo will be returning in the spring to complete all surface restoration work, which this should not impact 

anything, whatsoever. We would like to sincerely apologize for all the inconveniences the project may have caused you, 

and we are doing everything and anything we can to reach a expeditious resolution. We would like to thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

If you have any questions, please contact us below. 

Lanzo Corporation: 

Paul Torres Jr. – Project Manager Ph. 561-569-1135 

Liz Mitchell – Assistant Project Manager ph. 954-931-6578 

Oakland County Water Commissioners Office: 

George Nichols - County Engineer Ph. 248-841-3006 

 

     

 


